
Good afternoon Mrs. Fearon: 
  
I know it has been some time since you have heard from me.  
  
I finally completed the Paralegal Program over at Hofstra back in November of 2014. 
Hallelujah! 
  
The best Christmas present of all time was to receive that Certificate in the mail.  
  
Mrs. Fearon you always believed I could complete this goal even though I was going 
through a personal challenge after getting laid off from a good job. 
  
The doors will open, because I trust and have faith in God and only beautiful people like 
yourself. 
  
I will be forever grateful for encouraging me through this very difficult time in my life. 
  
Stay well and safe. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Charlene M. Marstiller 
 


